
SWAN BAY ENVIRONMENT ASSOCIATION 
Pocket Park Planting Project 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This winter the Swan Bay Environment Association, in collaboration 
with the Borough of Queenscliffe, is planting up Jacqueline Court 
Pocket Park.  We plan that the last 2 Pocket Parks in the project will 
be planted up in 2025. 
 
Indigenous shrubs and trees supplied by the Queenscliffe Indigenous 
nursery will be planted in order to increase the habitat for a range of 
wildlife and also create a more enjoyable green space for 
neighbouring residents. 
The project contributes to the Environmental Regeneration Pillar of 
the Council Climate Emergency Response Plan. 
 
WE WOULD LOVE YOU TO COME ALONG TO HELP US PLANT UP 
THIS LOVELY LITTLE PARK IN POINT LONSDALE - 
 

JACQUELINE COURT POCKET PARK! 
PLANTING DAY SUNDAY 26TH MAY AT 10.30 AM  

 
HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE – Please bring sturdy shoes and your 
gardening gloves. 
 
 
 


